
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for a proposed zone change at 3550-3560 Van Antwerp Place in 

Avondale. The item has been placed on the June 21, 2022 Equitable Growth and Housing 

committee agenda. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director  

Department of City Planning and Engagement 

 

             

          June 21, 2022 

            202201363 

 

TO:  Mayor and Members of City Council 

 

FROM: John P. Curp, Interim City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Proposed Zone Change at 3550-3560 Van Antwerp Place 
 

 
 


